
Gale Bartow Memorial 
Golf Tournament

Honoring 

Monday
September 23, 2024

Redfield Golf Course
14005 Redfield Dr
Eugene, MO 65032

Shotgun Start @ 12 Noon

Grand Sponsor

Sponsorship Application
 I am registering as an individual
 I am registering as a team sponsor

Your Name/Team Capt.

School/Bus. Name:

Address:

City/State/Zip:

Phone:

Fax:

Email:

Have you selected your team? ___ Yes ___ No

Please put me in a foursome

Entry Fees
Reserve ___ player(s) slots @ $90/ea.       $_________
Team “Mulligans” 2 per player &
“Tiger Shot” 1 per player @ $25                  $_________

Enclosed is my check in the amount of  $_________

Email, Mail or Fax this form to:
MASA

3550 Amazonas Drive
Jefferson City, MO 65109

Fax:  573.556.6270
Phone:  573.638.4825

You may also scan and email to 
melissa.shannon@mcsa.org

Hole Sponsorships Available
$300 Includes:

Corporate name on tee box sign
Recognition in tournament program
Announcement at awards reception

Business Name:

Contact Name:

Address:

City/State/Zip:

Phone:

Email:

*Enter player information on the adjacent panel

Payment
A check in the amount of $________ is enclosed and 
made payable to MASA.

Email, Mail or Fax this form to:
MASA

3550 Amazonas Drive
Jefferson City, MO 65109

Fax:  573.556.6270
Phone:  573.638.4825

You may also scan and email to 
melissa.shannon@mcsa.org.

Name		      EMAIL Address (please print neatly)

Make checks payable to MASA

Player 1

Player 2

Player 3

Player Entry Form

Larry Ewing
MASA President - 1999-2000

&

Paul Kinder
MASA President - 2009-2010

ENTRY DEADLINE - 
SEPTEMBER 16, 2024



All current and retired superintendents and administrators 
are invited to participate in this great afternoon of golf.

Grand Sponsor

ENTRY DEADLINE - SEPTEMBER 16, 2024

Includes green fees, cart, and meal.

MASA is pleased to 
honor 1999-2000 MASA 
President, Dr. Larry Ewing, 
at this year’s Gale Bartow 
Memorial Golf Tournament. 
Dr. Ewing noted that he 
was blessed to work for and 
with incredibly talented and 
dedicated certificated and 
classified staff throughout 
his 33-years career. Dr. 
Ewing served as a high 

school principal for five years and then began his 23 
years of serving as a superindent. Dr. Ewing served 
in Iberia, El Dorado Springs, Kennett, Rolla, and Fort 
Osage. Dr. Ewing was honored to be named the the 
MASA Superintendent of the Year and the MASA 
Pearce Award recepient. Dr. Ewing was also named 
the Administrator of the Year by the Missouri School 
Public Relations Association (MOSPRA).

Introducing this Year’s 
Past President 

Honorees

$90 per person
MASA is also pleased to 
honor 2009-2010 MASA 
President, Dr. Paul Kinder. 
After 41 years in public 
education Dr. Kinder retired 
in 2021. He spent 23 years 
as a Superintendent in the 
Blue Springs and North 
Kansas City Missouri School 
Districts. Additionally, Dr. 
Kinder served the Aberdeen 
South Dakota School 
District. He was named 
Missouri Superintendent of the year in 2007 and 
served on the MASA Executive Committee for seven 
years and the MSHSAA Board of Directors for 12 
years. In retirement Paul enjoys golfing and spending 
time with his family. 

Join us for a great day of golf on the beautiful 
Redfield Golf Course!


